
 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Travel Grant Application 

 
The Zebrafish Husbandry Association is devoted to promoting and developing zebrafish 

husbandry standards through education, collaboration, and publication. 

In the past, the ZHA has had grant funding opportunities available for members wishing to 

enhance their research with zebrafish. Since in 2019, we have award travel grants to members so 

they may travel to a conference, course or workshop, or for training a specific protocol in another 

facility. 

 
Deadlines  for  the  next  travel  grants  is  January 15th 2020. Please fill out the following 

application and submit to admin@zhaonline.org by the above deadline. Please refer to the 
guidance notes for further information. 

 
General Information 

 
Applicant Name: Title: 

Institution: Supervisor (Name 

and Email): 

Submission Date: 

Conference/Course/Workshop/F 

acility/Location: 

Funding Requested and Total 

Budget to Attend: Other Funding 

Sources: Activity Date(s): 

 
Personal Information 

 
Address: Email 

Address: 

Phone Number: 

Nationality: 

 
 

 
Application Abstract 

 
In 250 words or less, please share your experience to date, reason to attend the event/visit the 

facility and the goals you wish to achieve by attending the event/visiting the facility. 

 
 

 
The fine print: These travel grants are available to individual or institutional members only. Vendor members and current Executive Board Members 

will not be considered at this time. Travel grants may be of up to $500 based on the discretion of the ZHA executive board. Members in countries 

outside of the U.S.A. will receive the equivalent in their local currency. Upon approval, notice will be given to awardees within seven days. Certificate 

of completion or letter from facility manager should be provided along with any receipts from expenses for reimbursement once complete. 
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